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Nibble and Natter  

 

                                                        
 Wow! 

Libby’s Class had a fun filled 

afternoon last week, enjoying an 

Alice in Wonderland Tea party. 

1pm – 3pm 

Come join us for a relaxing afternoon, enjoy some 
tasty treats, a cuppa and have a chance to have an 

informal catch up with other parents and staff. 

Everyone Welcome! 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

We are still taking donations of unwanted Christmas Jumpers for our Christmas 2024     

fundraiser, and we are also still collecting any unwanted school uniform items. 

If you have any of these laying around at home then please consider 

donating them to school. 

The theme this year is  

‘My Voice Matters’.  

My Voice Matters is about empowering      

children and young people by providing them 

with the tools they need to express           

themselves.  

We will be taking part in various activities this 

week in school to support Children’s Mental 

Health Week. Check our fb for updates! 

                                                       

Tuesday 6th February 2024 



 

Aisling’s Class - Jack 

Katie’s Class – Jade 

Samantha’s Class – Ariz 

Rebecca’s Class - Marcus 

Laura’s Class – Stanley 

Danielle/Connor’s Class – Isaiah 

Julie’s Class - Theo 

 Michael’s Class - Theo 

Courtney’s Class - Menaal 

Josh’s Class - Freya 

  Alex’s Class - Ted 

Libby’s Class - Dalia 

You can view all of our policies on the   

school website: 

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk  

                

 

 

 

Staff Children 

Jenna Theo.S, Freddie 

and Tia 

-                        

 

If you would like to share any news on 

the newsletter, please send  photos etc. 

to : 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

5-9th February  

Tuesday 6th February 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

Nibble and Natter 

Friday 9th February  

Tuesday 20th February  

School closes for half term 

School re-opens  

Safer Internet Day Tuesday 6th February 

  
This year’s World Book Day will be held on Thursday 7th March 2024. 

Holly Grove School Council have decided to celebrate this by having the 

theme of ‘Disney.’ Each class has chosen a Disney book to focus on. 

We are inviting children to dress up as a character from their chosen class 

Disney book or their favourite Disney character. In the afternoon, we plan 

to watch a Disney film in the auditorium for any children who might enjoy this. We will be 

taking part in lots of activities linked to reading and celebrating all the wonderful stories we have 

grown to know and love.                   

Each child will also receive a voucher to spend on a book.  

 

5th and 6th February Hairdresser in school 

You can also view our privacy notices on the 

school website. 

100 CLUB  

Prize  £50  

Trish Edmondson 

Prize  £25 

Nathan Hobson 

Congratulations to our February 

100 Club Winners 
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